
 
 

 

 

Is your child due to start school in 2026?  ? 

If so, come and have a look around our amazing school…. 
 

 

 

St Botolph’s Primary School welcomes parents/carers and children to visit 
our school during the late Summer term 2025 and Autumn term 2026. 

You will meet the Headteacher, tour the whole school (with a particular 
focus on our wonderful Foundation Stage facilities), and see the full school 
in action! 

Places are limited to 6 families per visit. Dates currently available: 

★​ Mon 9th June 9:30-10:30am 

★​ Mon 23rd June 1:30-2:30pm 

★​ Tue 16th September 9:30-10:30am 

★​ Mon 29th September 1:30-2:30pm 

★​ Tue 7th  October 9:30-10:30am 

★​ Wed 29th October  1:30-2:30pm 

★​ Thu 13th November 9:30-10:30am 

★​ Mon 24th November 1:30-2:30pm 

★​ Tues 2nd December 9:30-10:30am 

★​ Fri 5th December 1:30-2:30pm 

To book an appointment please call the school on 01509 503387 or email the 
school office: office@st-botolphsprimary.org.  

We look forward to seeing you soon! 
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